
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
February 23, 2015 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Kristina Jackson, Corey Davidson, 
Scott Greenfield 
 
The garage door for 8 Lexington Rd. was damaged by the bobcat during snow removal. 
ALL Landscaping will have the door frame repaired. 
 
A newsletter will be sent to homeowners concerning: 

Maintaining and clearing access to the back door during storms 
Reminder of the $2500 deductible per ice storm on our Master Deed insurance 
Revised parking rules 
2015 fireplace inspection 
 

The Board is still working on electronic condo fee payment. 
 
The instructions on how to obtain a copy of the Master Insurance will be added to the 
PRVA web site. 
 
Snow plowing bills will be reviewed to decide whether an assessment is necessary to 
cover the overage. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


